
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 

***MEMORANDUM 10/25/2019*** 

 

 

Attention REU Families, 

This is an urgent message regarding Bingo. It is absolutely 
necessary that if you receive a tip at the Blue Devils Bingo Hall while 
volunteering, that you ask if the tip is for the Hall or is for you 
personally.  If the winner tells you that the tip is for the Hall, please 
give the tip to the Hall Manager.  The Hall Manager will then give 
you a receipt for you to provide to the winner.  If the winner states 
that the tip is for you, at that time please take the tip to the Hall 
Manager and inform them that the tip is intended for the REU. The 
tip will be placed in a folder and later returned to the REU.  Any tips 
that REU Volunteers receive will be considered donations and will 
be directed toward the replacement of our uniforms.  Please note 
the tips that you receive personally (intended for the REU) on the 
sign-in sheet in the “Tips” location.  Please not that if a tip that is 
intended for donation to the REU is not delivered to the Bingo Hall, 
it is considered taxable income subject to individual tax laws for the 
individual.  If you have any questions please reach out to the bingo 
coordinators at bingo@rhseu.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Rodriguez Music Boosters 

Bingo Coordinators 


